
 

 

 

MEMO 
Date: June 6, 2022 

To: Mayor Scott Sherman 

 City Council Members 

From: Ryan Meiners, City Engineer 

Re:  Revised Preliminary Assessment Roll 2022 Sidewalk Replacement Project 

 

    Preliminary  Reason for Revision 

    Assessment Amount       

 

Myrna Olson    $723.84   Removed - No work needed 

357 E 10th St 

 

Mary Clark    $859.65   Added – Recent Sidewalk complaint 

472 W 10th St 

 

Matthew& Valerie Kellogg  $348.00   Added – Additional Sidewalk complaint 

717 Wilson St 

 

Billy Whetstone    $723.84   Added – Additional Sidewalk complaint 

1063 W 5th St   

 

Carrie L Smith    $243.60   Added – Additional Sidewalk complaint 

1113 W 5th St 

 

Robert D & Anne Marie Page  $436.16   Added – Additional Sidewalk complaint 

1168 W 5th St  

 

Patrick Mayer & Erica A Matzke  $197.20   Added – Additional Sidewalk complaint 

1715 W 5th St 

 

Bryce & Kayla A Tshumper  $3,807.12  Sidewalk and Driveway work needed 

268 Carimona St 

 

Benjamin A Hines & Kendra K Fruetel $522.00   Sidewalk and Driveway work needed 

602 E 6th St 

 

Matthew & Valerie Kellogg  $348.00   Removed – Address correction 

717 Wilson St 

 

Wendy L Sandvig    $348.00   Added – Address correction 

713 Wilson St 

 

Total Additions (less removals) =  $6,413.73 

   City of Winona – Engineering 

   Ryan Meiners, City Engineer 
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